

Department of Health and Mental Hygiene
Martin O'Malley, Governor - Anthony G. Brown, Lt. Governor - John M. Colmers, Secretary

## MARYLAND BOARD OF PHARMACY

4201 Patterson Avenue Baltimore, Maryland 21215-2299 Donald Taylor, Board President - LaVerne G. Naesea, Executive Director

SENT VIA CERTIFIED MAIL ARTICLE #: 7007 2680 0000 3646 7309

September 26, 2008

Jim Su Pak

Dear Pharmacist Pak,

The Maryland Board of Pharmacy, at its' September 17, 2008 meeting, voted to terminate your probation. Therefore your license is in good standing without any further disciplinary encumbrances.

If you have any questions regarding this correspondence you may also contact Ms. Dorcas Ann Taylor, Pharmacist Compliance Officer at (410) 764-5908.

Sincerely

LaVerne G. Naesea Executive Director

Cc: Linda Bethman, Board Counsel
Shirley Costley, License Manager
Dorcas Ann Taylor, Pharmacist Compliance Officer
Steven Kreindler, Compliance Coordinator
Board File

- In Maria